
[DRAFT] 

 

June 1, 1998  

 

Mr. Barr McClellan 

1101 Post Oak Boulevard 

Suite 9704 

Houston, Texas 77056 

 

Dear Mr. McClellan:   

 

The Assassination Records Review Board is in receipt of your “Petition Submitting New Evidence 

and Suggesting Further Investigation.”  Before we can determine how to proceed with your request, 

we will need to obtain additional information from you.  Please submit the full report of your 

fingerprint examiner with respect to his or her comparison of the known fingerprint of Mr. Wallace 

with a fingerprint found on the boxes located in the Texas School Book Depository building 

immediately after President John F. Kennedy’s assassination.    Also, please provide us with the 

identity and qualifications of your expert, and with an original fingerprint card of Mr. Wallace.   

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 


